
 

 

 

 

16/08/2021 

 

Club Presidents 

North and South Regional Councils  

Standing Advisory Committees 

Technical Committee 

 

Sent via email 

 

ACT AND REGIONAL NSW LOCKDOWN AND THE SUSPENSION OF 

FOOTBALL ACTIVITIES – UPDATE  

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Further to the previous letters regarding ACT lockdown and the suspension of football 

activities necessitated by the public health order, we provide the following update.  

Capital Football Competitions  

All Capital Football administered competitions have been suspended from 5:00pm 

Thursday 12 August until 5:00pm Thursday 2 September 2021, as required by the 

government lockdowns. 

ACT Update 

The ACT has recorded twenty-eight (28) active cases as of noon today with this current 

outbreak. There are now more than forty-five (45) close and casual contact exposure 

locations identified in the ACT. Please continue to check the ACT COVID-19 website 

regularly, with exposure locations updated twice daily.  

Please be reminded that ACT residents are not permitted to participate in any form of 

organised training, matches or face to face events or meetings for the duration of the 

ACT lockdown.  

For clubs in the ACT, all MiniRoos and intraclub matches are suspended until 5:00pm 

on Thursday 2 September per the ACT public health order.  

https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/act-status-and-response/act-covid-19-exposure-locations#ACT-exposure-locations


 

NSW Update 

The NSW Government announced new stay-at-home restrictions for all Regional 

NSW, effective from 5:00pm Saturday 14 August until 12:01am Sunday 22 August 

2021.  

All NSW residents are not permitted to participate in any form of organised training, 

matches, face to face events or meetings for the duration of the Regional NSW 

lockdown.  

For clubs in Regional NSW, all MiniRoos and intraclub matches are suspended until 

12:01am on Sunday 22 August. 

What Next 

The extension to the ACT lockdown, and announcement of the broader NSW lockdown 

present significant challenges to our competitions. 

We will remain in regular contact with clubs to share our planning as more information 

becomes available.  

To stay up to date with all relevant information please go to ACT and NSW Government 

websites.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Kelly Stirton 

Head of Game Development  

Cc:  Capital Football Board 

 Capital Football Staff 

https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/home
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/

